
From: Lisa Catalanotto <LisaCatalanotto@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Erlinda DohertyErlindaDoherty@scsenate.gov

Date: 12/27/2017 10:54:22 AM
Subject: Re: BIPEC

Hey, Danny! That does not ring a bell right off, but Erlinda Doherty is staffing the second phase of 
pension reform, so I am copying her on this, as she will be able to help you with contact information 
for the group you wish to reach.

Lisa
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 21, 2017, at 9:31 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Lisa, I hope all is well and that you’re getting ready to take some time off. BIPEC has asked the LG to visit with 
one of the groups who presented to the Joint Committee, and I was going to go back and look at their 
testimony, but I can’t recall their name. I think starts with an “F”, something like Franklin. Does that ring a bell, 
and if so, then could you tell when they testified? Thanks a lot
 
DV
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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